
COMMUNICATIONS

February 25, 2019

Dear Board of Directors,

ABC Communications is working towards reaching the federal broadband goals of 50 Mbps in as many
of our service areas as possible. We recognize that Regional Districts play an integral part of the
strategic broadband planning across British Columbia. As a key Internet service provider in your region
we want to make you are aware of our activities and strategic initiatives.

ABC continually invests in its networks and whenever possible utilizes Provincial and Federal programs
to aid its network developments. Often we ask for your support and we are very thankful for your
support toward our broadband projects.

We would like to make you aware that ABC is putting forth an application to the Northern Development
Initiative Trust for our Regional LTE Project. This Project is wide spread touching on many parts of the
province. Essentially this project builds on existing coverage areas and brings capacity up to the new
broadband standard ( 50 Mbps). In this case we do not require a letter of support from the regional

district for the application, although we would appreciate it if you would like to send one to the below
mentioned address.

The area within your region that will see benefits from this project are; Horsefly and Horse Lake, Lac La
Hache, Kersley and Ten Mile

As always please feel free to contact me for further details and discussion on broadband developments

in your region.

Sincerely,

Cariboo Regional District

File No. ,,... ...155{A

Falko Kadenbach
FEB /    ,: 019

Vice President, ABC Communications
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